
Haytor View Community Primary School & Nursery  Queensway  Newton Abbot  TQ12 4BD 

Tel 01626 203040   admin@haytorview.devon.sch.uk  www.haytorview.devon.sch.uk 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 4th March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

 

 

Kensuke’s Kingdom – Wednesday 5th March 

 

On Thursday 14th March we have our second visit of the year from West End Schools.  The children 

will be performing a dance to the story of Kensuke’s Kingdom written by Michael Morpurgo.  In 

anticipation of the visit, we would like to have a Year 3 and 4 film afternoon watching the 2023 

animated film.  As our classes will be taking part in a dance workshop about the book, it is 

important the children know the story.  

 

We are writing to let you know of our intentions as the film is a PG. It contains very mild language – 

use of the word ‘bloody’ twice and some scenes of threat including being shipwrecked, warfare 

and hunting. However, having watched this ourselves, we feel it is appropriate and a comfortable 

watch for children in Years 3 and 4.  

 

If you have any concerns around your child being shown this film, or have any questions about 

the film itself, then please don’t hesitate to speak to us.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Michaela Cousins Jess Manley  

School Senior Leader Year 4 Learning Leader 

Year 3 Learning Leader 
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